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  How to Catch a Witch Abie Longstaff,2016-10-06 Charlie and her family have
moved from the big city to a small country village, and everything feels
wrong. Their cottage is old and creepy. Anxiety about her new school is
causing Charlie's stutter to return. And the villagers are just plain weird.
Not least, Agatha, who may not have a broomstick or a cauldron, but is
definitely a witch...
  My First How to Catch a Witch Alice Walstead,2021-08-03 Experience the
magic of the New York Times and USA Today bestselling How to Catch brand in
this sweet Halloween board book for little ones! Can you catch a witch? It's
the spookiest night of the year and one child has a wish: to trap a witch on
her broomstick so she can touch a twinkle star in the sky! Brimming with
charming rhymes and delightful art, this Halloween book for kids will enchant
little readers as they follow the child, her black cat, and puppy friend in
building playful lures for the witch on the broom! Filled with cute jack-o'-
lantern pumpkins, trick-or-treat costumes, candy, and more, this spellbinding
story makes a perfect addition to any Halloween trick-or-treat basket,
holiday gift for babies and toddlers, or a festive fall read aloud for ages
0-3! To ride on a magic broom on Halloween night You'll have to catch a witch
so you can take flight! Looking for more read aloud fun? Also in the How to
Catch series: My First How to Catch Santa Claus My First How to Catch the
Easter Bunny How to Catch a Monster How to Catch a Gingerbread Man How to
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Catch a Unicorn ... And more!
  How to Catch a Witch Alice Walstead,2022-08-02 From the New York Times and
USA Today bestselling How to Catch series—do YOU have what it takes to snatch
a Halloween witch? It's Halloween night and something doesn't seem quite
right... When the Catch Club Kids head out to trick-or-treat, there are
ghosts, goblins, and ghouls everywhere! Our heroes discover a witch on a
broom has opened a magical portal that let out spooky creatures all over the
neighborhood. Follow along in this frightfully fun story as they set zany
traps for the witch to close the portal and save Halloween before all the
candy is gone! How to Catch a Witch is a treat sure to delight young readers
and educators alike with STEAM concepts and classic hilarity and chaos. The
perfect Halloween gift or basket stuffer that kids ages 3-7 will love! You've
been waiting all year long to trick-or-treat with friends. But wait—a witch
is on the loose! We'll catch her before night's end! Also in the How to Catch
Series: How to Catch a Monster How to Catch a Unicorn How to Catch a Mermaid
How to Catch a Dinosaur How to Catch an Elf and more!
  To Catch a Witch Heather Blake,2018-08-07 National bestselling author
Heather Blake is back with wishcrafter Darcy Merriweather in her eighth
magical Wishcraft mystery adventure. Wishcrafter Darcy Merriweather might be
a witch with the ability to grant wishes for others, but wishing isn’t going
to help her catch a killer... When wishcrafter Darcy Merriweather’s personal
concierge company is hired by elite runner Abby Stillwell to organize the
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Wicked Mad Dash, a competition that takes place in the Enchanted Village,
Darcy is more than willing to help her friend. As blizzard conditions rage on
the morning of the race, Darcy’s main concern is the terrible weather—until
Abby goes missing...and is later found dead, buried in the snow. As Darcy
investigates her friend’s untimely death, she learns that she didn’t really
know Abby well at all. And those closest to the woman—her secret fiancé, her
roommate, her ex-boyfriend, and her co-workers at Balefire Sports—seem to
have plenty to hide too. As Darcy digs deeper, she uncovers complicated
relationships, a possible embezzlement scheme, and allegations of cheating
against a top athlete. Just when Darcy is convinced she’s hit a dead end in
the case, a startling burglary and the hunt for Abby’s elusive ex send Darcy
down a dark, dangerous trail. It will take the help from friends, family, and
a little bit of magic for Darcy to stop a stone-cold killer from striking
again.
  Catch the Witch Robert Borders,2023-10-06
  A Very Brave Witch Alison McGhee,2009-08-04 One Halloween, when a real
witch decides that she would like to see what trick-or-treating is all about,
she can't quite get the hang of it until she makes a friend and then trick-
or-treating doesn't seem so bad. Reprint.
  To Catch a Witch ,2020
  How to Catch a Witch Neal Swanson,2015-03-20 A super cute story of one
girl's imagination when she thinks of how to catch a witch. Do you expose
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them to the sun or shoot them with a potato gun? Do you trap them in a
cardboard box or trample them while riding an ox? Find out in this silly tale
that is sure to make readers smile.
  The Witch Next Door Norman Bridwell,2013-06-25 Back in print! Norman
Bridwell's funny and charming story about appreciating individual
differences. Someone new has moved into the neighborhood--and she's a witch!
Her two young neighbors delight in how she does everything a bit differently
from them. She paints her house black, walks her pet dragon around the block,
and uses magic to do her shopping and send soup over to people that are sick.
However, some of the older townspeople people are not happy about their new
neighbor. What kind of magical surprise does the witch have in store for
them?
  Catching a Witch Heidi Eljarbo,2017-08-01 “An enjoyable read, strong on its
portrayal of witch-hunting . . . [and] the tensions between medicine and
healing, religion and superstition.” —Historical Novel Society The year 1660
is when it all changed . . . That’s when a witch-hunter comes to Clara Dahl’s
seaside village in Norway. She’s horrified to discover how fast her neighbors
and friends are to turn against each other. She soon realizes her sleepy,
little, picturesque corner of the world has been invaded by evil—and it has
nothing to do with witchcraft. As neighbor turns against neighbor, Clara
finds herself drawn into the fray, forced to do what she can to protect her
friends and loved ones. An educated and upstanding minister’s daughter, Clara
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speaks out against the witch-hunter’s unjust treatment of those accused of
witchcraft. She sees how he plays the villagers, using their superstitions
and religious beliefs to make good people accept horrible things. When
Clara’s best friend Bess is accused of being a witch, Clara must make an
incredible sacrifice to save not only her friend, but the entire town—before
it’s too late. “For me, this story is much more about the strength and bond
of female friendship, with the persecution of witches as a catalyst forcing
them to band together.” —Quiet Fury Books “This story really brings you back
in time and pulls out so many emotions . . . Interesting and tragic.” —What’s
Beyond Forks? Follow more of Clara Dahl’s adventures in Trailing the Hunter!
  There's a Witch in Your Book Tom Fletcher,2021-07-06 Just in time for
Halloween, an adorable little witch has landed in YOUR book! An engaging new
adventure from the team that brought you There's a Monster in Your Book and
its companions. A grumpy little witch has thrown a magic spell at you! If you
can capture it, you can use your finger wand to make magic yourself in this
interactive book. But, be careful! Your bewitched finger wand might be more
powerful than you think! Look for Tom Fletcher and Greg Abbott's companion
books for more read-aloud fun: There's a Dragon in Your Book, There's an Elf
in Your Book, There's an Alien in Your Book, and There's a Superhero in Your
Book! Tom Fletcher is one of Britain's bestselling children's authors (in
addition to being a rock star!), and his YouTube videos have been viewed tens
of millions of times.
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  Witch in Training Michelle Robinson,2021-09
  How to Trap a Wolf Abie Longstaff,2017-10-05 Charlie is finally testing her
powers as a witch. But when new boy Zack joins the school, everything goes
wrong. He seems perfect - but Charlie is sure there's more to him than meets
the eye. Another enchanting exploration of friendship and magic, from best-
selling author Abie Longstaff.
  How to Catch a Monster Adam Wallace,2017-09-05 A USA Today Bestseller! From
the New York Times and USA Today bestselling How to Catch series comes an
all-new monster story, the perfect back to school picture book for kids! Get
ready to laugh along in this fun children's monster book as a brave young
ninja heads into the closet to meet the monster that's been so scary night
after night! But what if our monster isn't scary at all? Maybe our hero is
about to make a friend of the strangest sort... Whether you're looking for
first day of school books about fears, spooky basket stuffers, festive gifts
for children, a great bedtime story, or inspiration to build your very own
STEAM traps and activities, parents, educators, and children alike will love
sharing this silly read aloud! This inventive picture book about conquering
fears and overcoming anxiety reminds us that things aren't always as scary as
they seem! There's a monster in my closet with claws, and teeth, and hair,
and tonight, I'm going to scare him! He lives just right through there...
Also in the How to Catch Series: How to Catch a Witch How to Catch the Easter
Bunny How to Catch an Elf How to Catch a Turkey How to Catch a Leprechaun How



8

to Catch a Dinosaur and more!
  How to Catch a Dragon Adam Wallace,2019-11-05 From the #1 New York Times
and USA Today bestselling How to Catch series comes an all-new dragon story,
a great Chinese New Year book for kids! Do you have what it takes to snag a
dragon? The How to Catch kids are off again, this time trying to catch a
dragon as they chase him through Chinese New Year celebrations! Set in China
during the Spring Festival, otherwise known as Chinese New Year, the wily
dragon will have to avoid trap after trap as the kids run through paper
lanterns, red lunar envelopes, fireworks, and more! With bonus educational
content and Mandarin translations in the back to enhance your reading
experience, How to Catch a Dragon is the perfect dragon book for kids ages
3-8! Dragons are a clever bunch, They're difficult to catch. You'll have to
set the ultimate trap- But have you met your match? Also in the How to Catch
Series: How to Catch a Unicorn How to Catch a Mermaid How to Catch a Dragon
How to Catch a Monster How to Catch an Elf and more!
  Making Witches Barbara Rieti,2008 There is a little-known tradition of
witch lore in Newfoundland culture. Those believed to have the power to
influence the fortunes of others are not mythological characters but
neighbours, relations, or even friends. Drawing from her own interviews and a
wealth of material from the Memorial University Folklore and Language
Archive, Barbara Rieti explores the range and depth of Newfoundland witch
tradition, looking at why certain people acquired reputations as witches, and
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why others considered themselves bewitched. The tales that emerge - despite
their seemingly fantastic elements of spells and black heart books, hags, and
healing charms - concern everyday affairs and reveal the intense social
interdependence central to outport life. Frequently featuring women, they
provide fascinating new perspectives on female coping strategies in a
volatile economy.By addressing the perennial human issues at the heart of
witchcraft - construction of enmity and intertwined fate - these narrative
accounts also illuminate older witch beliefs revealed in witchcraft trial
documents. Making Witches shows that in storytelling communities with a rich
legacy of witch lore, witch tradition has endured well into the twentieth
century.
  How to Catch a Yeti Adam Wallace,2020-09-01 From the New York Times and USA
Today bestselling team comes a new, epic winter adventure in the How to Catch
series! When our brilliant Catch Club Kids hear about the legendary Yeti,
they head to the mountains to catch a glimpse and prove it really exists!
Full of hilarious high jinks, bright illustrations, and clever STEM traps,
this funny picture book for kids is a fun-filled ride you won't want to miss!
Will our Catch Club Kids prove the Yeti exists, or will he remain a mystery
to the world? We've all heard unexplained tales of the Yeti, Bigfoot,
Sasquatch, and more... do YOU have what it takes to catch one? Find out in
this action-packed story for children, the perfect read aloud all winter, as
a Christmas gift for kids, for classroom activities, and beyond! Legend has
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it there lives a beast we really want to meet. He's extra huge with snow-
white fur and giant, fuzzy feet! I know the Yeti does exist, and I can prove
it too! And with my friends, we'll find him fast before the day is through!
Also in the How to Catch Series: How to Catch a Unicorn How to Catch a
Snowman How to Catch a Dinosaur How to Catch an Elf How to Catch a Monster
and more!
  Everyone Knows Your Mother Is a Witch Rivka Galchen,2021-06-08 Drawing on
real historical documents but infused with the intensity of imagination, sly
humor, and intellectual fire for which award-winning author Rivka Galchen’s
writing is known, Everyone Knows Your Mother Is a Witch is a tale for our
time—the story of how a community becomes implicated in collective aggression
and hysterical fear. The year is 1619, in the German duchy of Württemberg.
Plague is spreading. The Thirty Years War has begun, and fear and suspicion
are in the air throughout the Holy Roman Empire. In the small town of
Leonberg, Katherina Kepler is accused of being a witch. An illiterate widow,
Katherina is known by her neighbors for her herbal remedies and the success
of her children, including her eldest, Johannes, who is the Imperial
Mathematician and renowned author of the laws of planetary motion. It’s
enough to make anyone jealous, and Katherina has done herself no favors by
being out and about and in everyone’s business. So when the deranged and
insipid Ursula Reinbold (or as Katherina calls her, the Werewolf) accuses
Katherina of offering her a bitter, witchy drink that has made her ill,
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Katherina is in trouble. Her scientist son must turn his attention from the
music of the spheres to the job of defending his mother. Facing the threat of
financial ruin, torture, and even execution, Katherina tells her side of the
story to her friend and next-door neighbor Simon, a reclusive widower
imperiled by his own secrets. Provocative and entertaining, Galchen’s bold
new novel touchingly illuminates a society, and a family, undone by
superstition, the state, and the mortal convulsions of history.
  Which Witch is Which? Judi Barrett,2001-09 Rhyming text and illustrations
present an assortment of witches in silly situations.
  Witch Catcher Mary Downing Hahn,2006-07-24 When her widower father inherits
a castlelike estate in the mountains of West Virginia, 12-year-old Jen is
thrilled. It seems like a wish come true. But she quickly realizes that not
all change is positive. Her dad has a mysterious new girlfriend, Moura, who
slowly drives a wedge between Jen and her father. Furthermore, Moura has an
unusually strong—almost obsessive—interest in the antiques that fill the
mansion, especially a beautiful glass globe that Jen finds hanging in a
window. When Jen’s cat accidentally breaks the globe, which Moura calls a
“witch catcher,” strange things begin to happen. . . . An odd-looking girl
wearing a torn dress appears, seemingly out of nowhere, and Moura’s behavior
becomes more sinister, leading Jen to believe that her father is a pawn in an
evil scheme. Soon Jen finds herself caught in the midst of a supernatural
war, with the fate of an enchanted race—and her family—at stake. Inspired by
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the age-old legend of witch catchers, Mary Downing Hahn brings a magical cast
of characters to life in this compelling fantasy adventure. Author’s note.
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